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                     20th October, 2021 
 

 
Dear Prime Minister, 

 
I am sorry that you have not decided to stand by children with special needs who have 
been abused by the system.  If you non-diagnose or wrongly diagnose, then label them 

as naughty, you set them on a course that will damage and isolate them to the point 
where they are not educated and traumatically stressed.  This affects the rest of their 
lives negatively as I have seen in my case study.  Shirking responsibility and blaming 

the mother is never the correct solution.  
 

You have not complied with the complaints’ procedure, transparency legislation, or 
disabilities and equal opportunities law.  You have flatly refused to comply by not 
supplying the relevant paperwork, even though asked and reminded.  You and your 

Government can only be seen as perverting the course of justice, potentially a criminal 
offence.  Your back-room staff will have investigated and have seen the truth, then gone 
out of their way not to deal with it; yet the children still suffer.  This is not democracy 

as it was meant to be.  You and your cabinet have suppressed complaints about child 
abuse when all complaints have to be investigated by law. Why haven’t you done so?  I 

have requested an independent (from Parliament) investigation from both yourself and 
Mrs May.  Seemingly this is the last thing you want, otherwise it would have happened 
by now, unless it already has and it was suppressed.  This would be perverting the 

rights of those who need them most, again!  I would suggest that these are not the 
actions of a Right Honourable gentleman – if you had nothing to hide you would have 

been transparent as per the law. 
 
Toughing it out is not the answer as too many people know what has happened (Justice 

for Autism website.)  I hope that common sense will prevail and correct contact is made 
soon.  I understand that perverting justice would open potential prosecution.  Your job 
however is for the greater good and not self-preservation.  My understanding of non- 

and wrong diagnosis as a clinician is that it leads to malpractice where you could be 
struck off or imprisoned.  As for covering it up, an MP who lied about points on his 

wife’s licence went to jail for perverting the course of justice; covering up child abuse is 
much worse. 
 

I look forward to a quick response – paperwork and details of your complaints 
procedure. 
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